
 
Paper Petition Details  
 
 
 
Request for Double Yellow Lines on Hawthorne Crescent 
 
 
 
Due to safety concerns we the residents of Hawthorne Crescent demand double yellow lines on 
the corner of Hawthorne Crescent. 
 
 
This petition was received on 13th December, 2022. 
 
This petition was passed to the Network Lead on 13th December, 2022.   
 
This petition was responded to by the Network Lead on 19th December, 2022. 
 
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 10 
 
 
Council Response  
 
I am writing in relation to your petition submitted to Slough Borough Council on the 13th 
December 2022.   
 
Your petition related to requesting for double yellow lines on Hawthorne Crescent.  
Unfortunately, the Council is no longer implementing ad-hoc restriction throughout the 
borough and moving towards residents parking controlled zones.  The reasoning behind 
this is due to lack of resourcing and the financial costs to implement such schemes.  We 
will however be placing this request on our list and when the schedule is confirmed next 
year, we will be advising residents of our plan for their wards.   
 
I am sorry I cannot advise any further at this time however we will be keeping resident 
informed nearer the time.  
 
Please note that in accordance with the Councils Petitions scheme the petition and 
response will be published on the Council’s Website.   
 
 
 


	Paper Petition Details

